
 

For Local 8 Members at Barlow Coughran Morales & Josephson 
May 24, 2024 

   

Prepare for Bargaining 
 
It’s time to start preparing for bargaining a successor contract for all OPEIU Local 8 
members at Barlow Coughran Morales & Josephson.  Please be sure and take some 
time to fill out the pre-bargaining survey by 5pm on May 31st so we know the priorities 
for negotiations. All results will be kept confidential, and it’s important that we hear 
from everyone!  
 
Please click here to take the survey.   
 
Our current contract expires July 31, 2024, so once we get all the survey results, we’ll 
try to get dates on the calendar with the employer as soon as possible.  
 
Thanks everyone for the work you do every day!  
  
If you have any questions, please contact Patrick Pedersen, Union 
Representative, at patrick@opeiu8.org, 206-441-8880 x121 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QXK2SL6
mailto:patrick@opeiu8.org


  

 


